ENGINEERED MATERIALS

Phone 419/862-2745
December 28, 1983

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety

Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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Ladies /Gentlemen:

Attached is an application (NRC form 313 I) for renewal of our
Byproduct Material License No. 34-08761-03. Some answers may
not be complete as we did not receive the application materials
until this week, our Radiation Protection Officer is on wvacation,
and I do not have access to the previous application. We will
supply additional information as soon as available.

Dr. Raymond Hertz

Sr. Chemist
Quality Assurance

Sincerely yours,
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